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Events Calendar: 

BOARD MEETINGS: First Thurs. of  every 
month (excluding Dec./Jul.), from 6pm-7pm
St Philip Lutheran Church:
	 Oct 2, Nov 6. No meeting in December 
and January’s meeting is for board members 
only as we plan for the new year.

AUTUMN & WINTER EVENTS:
Saturday, October 25: 5:00-6:30 
	 Trunk or Treat (parking lot, 
	 Kendall and Elmhurst Ave.)
Saturday, December 13th: 5:00-6:30
	 Evening with Santa at the pavilion on the 
northeast corner of Kendall & Elmhurst Ave.

Notes From The President
October glows on every cheek, 

October shines in every eye,
While up the hill and down the dale, 

Her crimson banners fly.
— Elaine Goodale Eastman (1863-1953)

     I love the month of October. I love all the harvest 
food, from apples and pears, to squash of every ilk, 
to tomatoes, tomatoes, tomatoes. By the end of this 
month our freezers will be bulging and apple butter will 
be shining in jars. We may be tired of zucchini bread 
(though probably not; my mother-in-law Helen gave 
me the best recipe ever and I will share it with you later 
in the newsletter), but there are so many other ways 
to enjoy a good zuke. Some of my best memories of 

Helen were in the kitchen, baking umpteen loaves of zucchini bread and 
quarts and quarts of apple butter and enjoying a glass of wine. Helen 
was a rare bird: she treated me with the same love and respect that she 
gave the rest of her family, and was kind, loving, and generous to every-
one she met. I am forever grateful for my time with her.
	 The month of October celebrates, to name but a few, Breast 
Cancer Awareness Month, World Polio Day, Indigenous Peoples’ Day, 
National Coming Out Day, World Teachers’ Day, Yom Kippur, and 
of course, Halloween. Then there are the more, shall I say, particular 
days? Oct. 1 is Willy Wonka Day, Oct. 5 is National Get Funky Day, 
the 9th is International Beer and Pizza Day, Oct 10 is National Plant-
based Burger Day, the 30th is National Text your Ex Day!
	 In the southern hemisphere, October marks mid-spring; here in 
Colorado it is deep autumn, dry and perfect for the best hiking and 
leaf-watching. We will be donning our hiking boots and heading out 
in the hills and mountains to delight in the beauty of autumn scenery. 
Perhaps we will see you on a trail. 

— Galen Wiese, President, CHCA

Trick or Treat Addendum
	 For our Trunk or Treat evening we are looking for families who 
would like to bring their vehicle and host one of our Trunk spots for 
trick-or-treating! You can decorate your car however you want, as long 
as it is family-friendly; it is for the kids, after all. If you wish to vol-
unteer and set up early and/or plan to bring your car, email Angela at 
ColumbineHillsGarden@gmail.com. Helpers, please arrive by 4:30. 



Columbine Hills Civic 
Association Board of Directors

President: 	 Galen Wiese
Vice President: 	 Jenn Gerdes
Secretary: 	 Kelsey Scott
Co-Treasurers: 	 Steve DeMarco & David Wiese
Social Media/Website: 	 Jenn Gerdes, Gii Grimes, 
			   Kelsey Scott
Board Members-At-Large:	Michaelle Otto, Kelly Goodbar, 
			   Janet Hopkins, Angela Ireton
Cohope Reps: 	 Jenn Gerdes, David & Galen Wiese

The Columbine Hills News is published monthly by the 
Columbine Hills Civic Association, a non-profit homeowners 
association. The newsletter is delivered by volunteers to all the 
residents of Columbine Hills. Association members’ names and 
phone numbers are held in strictest confidence and are never sold 
or given out.

News Articles
Letters to the Editor are welcomed. The deadline for news articles 
is the 13th of the month before the next month’s issue, except for 
the Jan. issue which is Dec. 6th. Please email news articles to the 
editor at columbinehills80128@gmail.com. All articles must be 
approved by the editor for publication, or as space permits. All 

letters must be signed and include a daytime phone number in 
case the editor needs to clarify information. When the letter is 
printed, names will be withheld upon request. Thank you. No 
endorsement of any product or service is implied or stated by 
its inclusion in the newsletter.
    

Correspondence 
to be sent to:

Columbine Hills Civic Association, 
P. O. Box 621452, Littleton, CO 80162-1452

Questions? Concerns? Ideas?
Jeffco County Commissioners. . . . . . . . . .         303-271-8525
Jeffco Graffiti Hot Line . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              303-271-8247
Jeffco Sheriff. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                       303-271-KOPP
Jeffco Sheriff 
	 (non-emergency / parking violations) . . . .     303-277-0211
Zoning Violations. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   303-271-8725
Animal Control. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                     303-271-5070
Weed & Pest Management. . . . . . . . . . . . .            303-271-5989
Colorado State Website: www.state.co.us/index.html
Jefferson County Website: www.co.jefferson.co.us/
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Appearance of an advertisement in this publication does not constitute a recommen-
dation or endorsement by the publisher or the association of the goods or services 
offered therein. The opinions expressed in this newsletter are those of the individual 
authors and not of the Board of Directors of your association or the publisher. 
Neither the Board, publisher nor the authors intend to provide any professional 
service or opinion through this publication. 

Advertise in this Newsletter!
The deadline for advertisements is the 15th  
of the month for the next month’s issue,  
except for the Jan. issue which is Dec. 6th.   

Newsletter Connections: 303-979-7499 or 
info@newsletterconnections.com 

To find ad rates and discounts, go to  
NewsletterConnections.com or scan QR code. 

Your 2025 donation will help support: 
Neighborhood events and activities such as:
•	Garage Sales
•	Dumpster Day
•	National Night Out
•	Fall Festival
Please return this form with your donation to 
CHCA, P.O. Box 621452, Littleton, CO 80162-1452. 
Or use the QR code in this newsletter to pay. 
Names and phone numbers in our database are held in 
the strictest confidence and are never sold or given out.

Names: _____________________________________________________

E-mail: _____________________________________________________

Address: ____________________________________________________ 

Phone Number: _______________________________________________
(  )  Can you add an additional donation for our tree fund?  $__________
	    Total 2025 donation $___________
(  )  Are you interested in joining the Board?
(  )  Can you volunteer for an event? 
	    Which one(s)? _____________________   _____________________
(  )  Would you like to deliver newsletters, or serve as a back-up?  
	    (  )  Route   (  )  Back-up

Thank you for supporting Columbine Hills Civic Association
and the effort to keep Columbine Hills a great place to live!

Columbine Hills Civic Association: 
2025 Suggested Annual Donation: $25

•	Evening w/ Santa, & others
•	Xeric garden plantings and care
•	Beautification & improvement projects

Helen’s High Altitude 
Zucchini Bread 
Makes two large loaves or three small ones.
	 •	 3 eggs	 •	 1/4 tsp baking powder
	 •	 2 tsp baking soda	 •	 1 T vanilla
	 •	 1 T cinnamon	 •	 2 T cocoa powder
	 •	 1 1/2 c sugar	 •	 2 c plus 1 T flour 
	 •	 2 T water	 •	 3/4 c oil
	 •	 1 c nuts) optional	 •	 3 c grated zucchini
	 Grease and flour loaf pans. 
	 Beat eggs lightly, add oil and all other ingredients. 
	 Add zucchini and nuts last.
	 Pour into pans, bake at 340 for one hour or until done.
	 For low altitude, subtract 1 T flour and 2 T water.
	 Dark, moist, and delicious!
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	 Meeting called to order by President at 6:15.
	 Officers present: David, Gii, Kelsey, Angela, Steve, Galen
	 Board members present: Michaelle, Janet, Kelly
	 Community members present: Scott, Francine, 
	 Elizabeth, Karen
	 Changes in CHCA by-laws require a majority of board 
members [6 of 10]
	 Approval of minutes from August meeting as recorded in 
Newsletter. Moved by Angela, Seconded by Kelly. Approved
	 Treasurer’s report presented by David Wiese: Will pay 
website bill in Sept; anticipate $500-$600 for Community Fest 
and Fall Festival. Moved by Gii Seconded by Kelsey. Approved
CHCA by-laws require a written report by Treasurer
	 Welcome community members – what can we do for you?
	 1.	 Folks can request a claims credit from Xcel if the outag-

es impact business. 
	 2.	 Consider getting a speed bump on S Kendall, north of 

the roundabout to slow drivers. Would cost CHCA about 
$2500 (neighborhood pays half). Will add to Jan agen-
da. Meanwhile neighbors, what do you think?

	 3.	 Still nefarious activity from a trailer in front of a CHCA 
home. Galen will speak with the homeowner before 
reaching out to Jeffco.

	 4.	 Home on Kendall is very poorly kept up. Consider 
ideas to get the community involved: a community 
workday, Boy Scouts, schools, St Philip, Brothers 
Redevelopment?

Old business:
	 Xcel has identified what the problem was for CH

CHCA Meeting: September 4, 2025
New business:
	 Block walker: We need a new block walker: can you help? 
Route is Jay, Monticello, Elmhurst Dr; 44 houses. SW quadrant.
	 Recently filled holes at the intersection of Depew and Platte 
are breaking down. We do not know who filled those holes; if 
anyone does, please let us know!
	 Unhoused individuals at C470 and Platte; law enforcement 
has dispersed the group at least once. 
Events:
	 Columbine Center Community Fest: Sept 20, 10:00-4. 
Schedule volunteers: David/Galen 930-12; Gii & Angela 12-2; 
Kelly & Steve 2-4. D&G will pick up canopy and table at 4:00. 
Pens, Raffle gifts courtesy of Gwen P, (discussed whether only 
paying members can sign up for raffle; not at this time). 
	 What else to display on table: sign-ups for volunteers for 
FF, T or T, and Eve w/Santa. Galen will purchase white board, 
markers, and large post-it notes. Will invite visitors to identify 
how they perceive CHCA, what could be added, improved, 
eliminated. Will need Jenn to bring QR codes. Will have a 
water cooler and cups. 
	 Fall Festival: Sept 27, 1230-4. Scheduled volunteers: D&G 
1130-130; return at 4 to help break down. Gii, Glenn and Angela 
12:00 to 2; Kelly and Steve 2:00 to 4. Cornhole (Kelly), Chalk 
art, Alpa Gupta, our face painter, will be there at noon. D&G will 
purchase all food; invite all to bring tasty desserts. We may have 
flower bulbs to offer our neighbors; Angela to lead. 
	 Need to extend the dates for Kid’s Corner art submissions. 
	 Meeting adjourned at: 7:30
	 Next meeting at St Philip LC, Oct 2, 6:00.
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Call Jenell Sobas  
303-484-1763 

key2medicare.com 
contact@key2medicare.com

10268 West Centennial Rd, Suite 200K, Littleton, CO 
(South Kipling Pkwy between Chatfield and C-470)

Turning 65 or Retiring Soon? Questions About Medicare?

We’ll explain your options so you can make an informed decision 
•  When and how to sign-up for Medicare? What are Parts A, B, C, D? 
•  No fee or obligation for an analysis specific to your situation 
•  How much will Medicare “cost”?  
•  Should you stay on your employer group plan? 
•  Medicare Supplements vs. Advantage plans

We are Medicare Specialists representing all types of plans

Currently we represent 13 organizations which offer 138 products 
in the state of Colorado. You can always contact Medicare.gov, 
1-800-MEDICARE, or your local State Health Insurance Program 

(SHIP) for help with plan choices.

Medicare Made Easy with the Right Key

We are a LOCAL Insurance Agency that can help you!

PERACARE Medicare Members: 
Your premiums are going up AGAIN 

this year. Now is the time to  
compare and look at other lower 
cost plans. No fee or obligation.

Current Medicare Members: 
Annual Enrollment Period is here:  

October 15 - December 7 
Don’t miss this opportunity  
to have your plan reviewed.

Emma England Is This 
Month’s Kid Corner Artist
	 Congratulations Emma; you will receive a $10 Dairy Queen 
gift card for submitting this painting. 

Downtown Littleton Pumpkin Poles
	 Halloween begins with the creation of Pumpkin Poles by 
the downtown merchants. They will be on display in early 
October through Halloween (depending on the condition of the 
pumpkins). Located throughout downtown on Main, Alamo 
and Prince Streets, visit early in the month. You don’t want to 
miss these one-of-a-kind creations.
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Braxton Johnson
NMLS #1085508

*APR (Annual Percentage Rate) will be fixed for one year, adjusting semi-annually after the initial fixed rate period. After the initial fixed rate, the rate will change to 0.50% over Wall Street Prime. Current Wall Street Prime rate
is 7.50%. $250,000 line limit. Charges between $213.70 to $7,409.00 may apply. Monthly interest only payments required on this loan. Making the required monthly payment may result in a balloon payment at the end of the
10-year term. The maximum APR that may be imposed is 21%. Minimum APR will never be below 5.99%. Automatic payments from a Redstone Bank deposit account required for this rate. Loans subject to credit approval.
Consult your tax advisor about the tax deductibility of interest. Homeowners insurance is required.

Easy Application | Local DecisionsEasy Application | Local Decisions  
Personalized Customer ServicePersonalized Customer Service  

Littleton | 5350 S. Santa Fe Dr. | redstone.bank

Garden
	 As the seasons change, it’s time for some garden cleanup... 
or is it? This might be controversial for some, but I am going 
to encourage you to leave the leaves. As we fully enter fall, 
and the leaves do just that, it’s time to think about leaves as 
a resource, and not an aesthetic nuisance. Many plants in our 
yards will struggle through a cold and snowy winter. Snow 
directly on many plants will cause them to either die or have a 
hard time come spring. By using leaves that have fallen, we can 
provide our perennials with nature’s blanket. Feel free to rake 
up the leaves on your grass, then pile them up, around, and over 
your tender perennials. Once I do that, I like to use a hose and 
spray the leaves down. This helps them stay in place and not 
blow around so much. By using leaves to provide some winter 
insulation, you can hold onto plants that would normally die 
in the winter, and you can even help little critters or beneficial 
bugs find a safe and somewhat warm landing spot for the winter. 
Many native bees will burrow, and a little leaf cover is great for 
them. As the leaves get more and more moisture from snow on 
them, they will start to break down, and once spring comes you 
can thin out the amount of leaves (as too thick a blanket in spring 
can hinder growth), but keep a layer there- the earth worms will 
love it and will eat them and mulch them into the ground for you, 
providing your soil with added nutrition. Another tip for soil- if 
you have annuals or a veggie garden, don’t pull the plants out by 
the roots this fall. If you must cut them back, simply cut them 
off at the base, but keep the roots in the ground. Even though it’s 
an annual and would die anyway, the roots will provide food for 
the worms and other soil life come spring.  

— Angela Ireton
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We are fully licensed, insured and certified to permanently 
repair aluminum wiring and remove your fire hazard. Visit 
our web site at www.alwirerepair.com to read about the 
hazards of aluminum wiring and the CPSC recommended 
COPALUM repair method. Call today for your home  
wiring evaluation!

ALUMINUM WIRING
can be DANGEROUS!

720-299-4706

IS YOUR HOME WIRED SAFELY?
Most homes built between 1964 & 1974 contain aluminum wiring.

Did you know “homes wired with aluminum wiring are 55 times more 
likely to have one or more connections reach Fire Hazard Conditions”

—US Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC Pub #516

Your Safety Is Our Business!
Lic #6092 • Insured • Honest & Dependable

Serving all your electrical needs with Local References!

We are fully licensed, insured and certified to permanently 
repair aluminum wiring and remove your fire hazard. Visit 
our website at www.alwiremitigation.com to read about the 
hazards of aluminum wiring and the CPSC recommended 
COPALUM repair method. Call today for your home wiring 
evaluation!

Serving all your electrical needs 
like EV Charging Stations!

Lic #0103100 • Insured • Honest & Dependable

720-299-4706

IS YOUR HOME WIRED SAFELY?
Most homes built between 1964 & 1974 contain aluminum wiring.

Did you know “homes wired with aluminum wiring are 55 times more likely 
to have one or more connections reach Fire Hazard Conditions”
—US Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC Pub #516

No Expiring Discounts. No Hidden Fees.
Price Lock Guarantee 
        on all Plans.

No Tricks. 
Just Faster Fiber Internet Speeds.

CALL BAM Today!
303-551-6152
bambroadband.com

Our November 
deadline is 

October 15th. 

303-979-7499
NEWSLETTER
CONNECTIONS

Fall Into Success With Your 
Local Neighborhood Newsletter!

iinnffoo@@nneewwsslleetttteerrccoonnnneeccttiioonnss..ccoomm
NNeewwsslleetttteerrCCoonnnneeccttiioonnss..ccoomm

RReeaacchh  yyoouurr  ccoommmmuunniittyy  tthhiiss  sseeaassoonn  wwiitthh  ttaarrggeetteedd  aaddvveerrttiissiinngg
tthhaatt  ccoonnnneeccttss!!  SShhoowwccaassee  yyoouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ffoorr  eennggaaggeedd  

nneeiigghhbboorrss  iinn  oouurr  ttrruusstteedd  nneewwsslleetttteerr..  
IITT’’SS  EEAASSYY  TTOO  GGEETT  SSTTAARRTTEEDD!!

Locally owned and operated.
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Our November deadline is October 15th. 

Kiwanis Club of Columbine
	 The Kiwanis Club of Columbine is a group of volunteers 
(69 members) dedicated to improving the lives of children and 
families in our community. We are serving our community with 
volunteer hours on some fifty active projects and making phil-
anthropic gifts to over twenty different organizations through-
out the year. All are welcome to help with any of our projects 
or attend any of our social events. You do not need to join the 
club to participate. We have fun, meet new people, and do a lot 
of good things for our community.
	 Here’s what we have on the docket:
	 •	 Sheridan Food Bank: Every Thursday, volunteers work 

with the Sheridan Food Bank staff to distribute food to 
100–150 recipients.

	 •	 Project C.U.R.E.: Once a month, volunteers help sort 
medical supplies.

	 •	 Meals on Wheels: Volunteers deliver meals to commu-
nity members every weekday.

	 Please consider joining us on a project or two; these events 
offer great opportunities to meet like-minded people. To learn 
more, visit our website at columbinekiwanis.org, or join us for 
a free breakfast at our weekly meeting any Wednesday at 7 am 
at 4Gs restaurant, 5950 S Platte Canyon Rd, Littleton. We also 
have a bimonthly meeting at the Colorado Credit Union the 
second and fourth Tuesday of every month at 12:30 pm. For 
more information email kensweet@gmail.com.



TH Consulting. Providing handyman  
services and GUTTER CLEANING. Please  
call Trent 720-226-5586.
MUSIC LESSONS! Piano, Guitar, Bass, Trusted 
teacher 20+yrs, Great w/ kids. Text 720-297-8767 
Tutoring - provides homework help, strength-
ens skills, and/or enrichment. Call/text Nancy,  
licensed teacher K-6, 303-932-9745 for availability. 
Haul It 4 Less. All junk removal and hot tubs. Fur-
niture, yard debris, garage, rental & estate clean 
outs. Peter 303-249-1980. www.haulit4less.com 
New customers Furnace inspection $49.99  
(parts/addl labor not incl.) Emporia Home Ser-
vices, your local HVAC specialist. 303-909-2018
Mike the Plumber - Your reliable neighborhood 
plumber for 14 yrs. Competitive rates. Free esti-
mate. 720-422-8139

CLEARANCE/BLOWOUT ON NEW QUEEN 
AND KING ADJUSTABLE BEDS! 50 year 
Leawood resident & manuf. Rep has blowout 
prices on NEW Top Quality Adjustable beds. 
Available now in Littleton at 50% below retail 
prices! All sizes, all features (ZERO GRAVITY, 
MASSAGE, LIGHTS Etc.) 303-929-6612. Also 
NEW mattresses at 50% to 80% below retail. 
Interior Painting. Detail oriented. Affordable.
Free Estimates. Jeff 720-877-4154 
OB PAINTING. $500 off exterior/ 10% off  
interior. Free Estimates. Rob: 303-908-9063.
Lisa’s Music Studio. Piano, Guitar, Banjo, Uku-
lele, Viola, Violin, Cello, & Drums. 303-883-1157. 
Tree by Mr. B. Your pruning&tree need special-
ists. Doug 303-932-2514, free est, 30+yrs. fully ins.
Aminals Petsitting Service. Bonded & ins.  
Current clients only. Call Nancy 303-335-6237. 

Small paint & drywall jobs. Tom 720-935-2846. 
Considering Senior Living? We can help.  
Certified Senior Advisors, concierge service FREE to  
families. 720-288-0189. TransitionsSeniorCare.com 
Drywall - Basement - Reconstruction, etc. 
Years of exp. w/ refs. Gary 303-829-6363
Grass or Corn fed beef for sale - farm fresh, 
straight from our Colorado ranch to your table. 
All natural and perfect for high protein diets. Sold 
by quarter, half or whole. Call 719-349-0679. 
KSayles@plainstel.com
JACK OF ALL TRADES. Residential & Business 
Maintenance and Repairs. What do you need 
done? Burt 720-532-2685 or burtagent@gmail.com
COLUMBINE GARAGE DOOR. Full door re-
placement and service. Leo & Bo 303-979-8084. 
Highlands Pride Ptg, Inter/Exterior- 303-738-9203 
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Classified ads are $4.00/line (about 40 characters/line). Contact Newsletter Connections at 303-979-7499 or info@NewsletterConnections.com to 
place an ad. To view our display ad prices, visit our website at NewsletterConnections.com. The deadline for placing a classified or display ad is 
the 15th of the month for the next month’s issue (i.e., 15th of Sept. for Oct. issue), except the January issue, which has a deadline of December 7th. 
Residents placing ads to sell household items are not charged a fee. See advertisement disclaimer on page 2.

CLASSIFIEDS: The perfect way to find local professionals to work 
on your house! You can also find activities, sale items and more!

Find more professionals to suit your needs on our Service Provider Directory at NewsletterConnections.com.

Janet Hopkins
I don’t know who cares in this fine group, 
But here is my story in one swell swoop.
We moved from Kentucky in sixty-nine, 
And found Columbine Hills suited just fine.
Raised two boys. Ran a Blood Bank twenty years. 
Found a niche in Theatre with my peers.
With love of snow skiing, tennis, sailing, 
While self-employed, my interests weren’t flailing.
Gardens and classes are now my mainstays, 
On-line games, crosswords, puzzles fill my days.
An avid reader, I’m inspired to write, 
Poetry has settled in my first sight.
Since these activities keep me from harm, 
I find home in the “Hills” still has its charm.

— Janet Hopkins, Board member-at-large

We Need A Newsletter Deliverer!
	 Neighbors, can you sign up to deliver newspapers once 
a month? The neighborhood is in the SE quadrant (Jay, 
Monticello, Elmhurst Drive) and includes 44 houses. By vol-
unteering to deliver the newsletters, you will be part of a team 
that saves CHCA around $5300 in yearly mailing fees. This has 
a substantial impact on our annual budget. 
	 We have folks to cover your route when you cannot.
	 Let us know. Contact Galen Wiese at 720-334-2876.

October is the month of painted leaves.
Their rich glow now flashes round the world.

As fruits and leaves and the day itself acquire a bright 
tint just before they fall, so the year near its setting.

October is its sunset sky; November the later twilight.
–Henry David Thoreau

This Space 
Intentionally Left Blank 

for Teen Services
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Columbine Hills Statistics for September 2025
Current Homes FOR SALE in Columbine Hills

 Lowest Highest How Many?
Ranch Style $650,000 $960,000  2
2-story $675,000 $739,000  2
Tri/Multi-level	 $625,000	 $894,900	 	 3
Bi-level	 $585,000	 $779,000	 	 2

Current Homes UNDER CONTRACT in Columbine Hills
 Lowest Highest How Many?
Ranch	Style	 $589,900	 $589,900	 	 1
2-story None None  0
Tri/Multi-level	 None	 None	 	 0
Bi-level	 None	 None	 	 0
Homes SOLD	in	Columbine	Hills	(Mar.	1,	2025–Sep.	15,	2025)

 Lowest Highest How Many?
Ranch	Style	 $509,390	 $865,000	 	 11
2-story	 $680,000	 $680,000	 	 1
Tri/Multi-level	 $600,000	 $750,000	 	 9
Bi-level	 $560,000	 $685,000	 	 6

What Clients are Saying 
About Duane...
The experience of working with Duane was 
phenomenal!  He will tell you the truth, not 
just what you want to hear. He is methodical 
and calming–excellent personality traits 
that carry you through a trying time. 
The fact that Duane is an expert in the 
Columbine area is an added bonus. I would 
wholeheartedly recommend Duane to sell 
your home. Don’t hesitate–he will take 
excellent care of you! J. S.

We would not hire any realtor, other than 
Duane, to find us the right home and to sell 
our existing property. During the process 
Duane became our lifelong realtor and, even 
more importantly, a true friend. C. & M. E.

Duane was the perfect realtor to sell the 
home our parents owned. He has extensive 
real estate knowledge and knows the neigh-
borhood very well. Duane was attentive and 
his guidance was invaluable. He is easy and 
pleasant to work with and we are grateful for 
his guidance, friendship, and very hard work 
on our behalf. We recommend him highly to 
anyone seeking the finest real estate agent. 
K. & R. C.

The statistical information is based on MLS data September 15, 2025. 
Not all of the properties were listed and/or sold by Duffy & Associates, 
LLC.

7863 W Quarto Ave.

Duane sells more homes in Columbine Hills than any other broker!

7129 S Marshall St.

SOLD BY DUANE

8029 W Hoover Pl.

DUFFY & ASSOCIATES, LLC • WWW.DUANECDUFFY.COM

Realtor with 
real estate law 

background

DUANE C. DUFFY • 303-229-5911 • DUANE@DUANECDUFFY.COM
Call Duane for a market analysis or any real estate questions you may have!


